KEYSTONE

( Local School District

Keystone Local Schools Early Entrance to Kindergarten

Early Entrance packets for the 24-25 school year will be available for in person pick up at
Keystone Elementary School beginning Friday, March 15, 2024.

Early Entrance packets must be returned in person to the Keystone Board of Education office by
Monday, April 15, 2024. Packets must be 100% complete with student enroliment requirements
including proof of residency. All packets will be time and date stamped.

Late packets will not be accepted.

Early Entrance packets are available for Keystone residents only. We will not accept Early
Entrance packets from students living outside the Keystone district.

Questions should be directed to Keystone Elementary School by calling 440-355-2300.

Kindergarten requirements from Ohio Department of Education

Early Entrance requirements from Ohio Department of Education


https://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Early-Learning/Kindergarten
https://education.ohio.gov/getattachment/Topics/Early-Learning/Kindergarten/Early_Childhood_Kindergarten_EarlyEntryGuide.pdf.aspx

